
 

 
 
 
December 11, 2012                    
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: HYDRO ONE NETWORKS’ 2013-2014 ELECTRICITY TRANSMISSION REVENUE REQUIREMENT  

FINAL REVENUE REQUIREMENTS & CHARGE DETERMINANTS IN ACCORDANCE WITH OEB 
DECISION - EB-2012-0031 

 CANADIAN NIAGARA POWER INC. COMMENTS 
 
 
Canadian Niagara Power Inc. (“CNPI”) has reviewed Hydro One Networks’ 2013-2014 
Electricity Transmission Revenue Requirement - Final Revenue Requirements & Charge 
Determinants in Accordance with OEB Decision filed on November 30, 2012.  Specifically, CNPI 
has reviewed Exhibit 4.1 detailing CNPI’s annual revenue requirement and annual charge 
determinants.  CNPI is satisfied that the information presented in Table 1 on page 1 of 1 is 
correct for CNPI.  
 
If you have any questions in connection with the above matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
the undersigned at (905) 994-3634. 
 
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
Original Signed by 
 
 
Douglas Bradbury P.Eng, 
Director Regulatory Affairs 
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